A
E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

CART Referral - 2021-1102-0014

1 message

Legal and Public Assistance Office <legal@arta.gov.ph> Sun, Dec 19, 2021 at 12:50 PM
To: "mgt_denr@yahoo.com” <mgt_denr@yahoo.com>, "usecais@denr.gov.ph" <usecais@denr.gov.ph>,
"macgaf2017@gmail.com" <macgaf2017@gmail.com>, "denr.oasecenforcement@gmail.com"
<denr.oasecenforcement@gmail.com>, "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Greetings!

We would like to request for an update of the developments concerning the abovenamed CART Referral. If the ticket
has been resolved or acted upon, please send us your Referral Report, a template of which is attached herein.

Thank you!
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DISCLAIMER: This email is infended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise
indicated, it contains information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the
message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein are those of the sender and do not necessarily
reflect the views of the Anti-Red Tape Authority.
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